
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: There will be NO SPELLING TEST 
due to the short week! We will be working 
on a couple plays in reader’s theater. 
However, please continue to work on sight 
words with your child at home! 
MATH:  
   *Beginning Chapter 5 this week! 
   *Place Value (ones, tens, hundreds, 
     thousands, ten-thousands) 
 
GRAMMAR: This week will be an overall 
review for grammar. We will be working on 
sentence building. 

As we wrap up the quarter, we will be spending some time reviewing concepts this week. Our year is 
winding down as we reach only 45 days left of school! It is flying by way too fast! I look forward to seeing 
everyone at conferences this week! If you have any questions about conferences please contact me! 
     Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER:    *Wednesday, March 23 (Early Dismissal @ 12:50pm)   
 *Wednesday, March 23 (P/T Conferences) *March 24-28 (NO SCHOOL-EASTER BREAK) 
* 

March 21-March 23 

Keep in Mind… 
*As the weather keeps changing, please 
make sure your child has appropriate 
weather attire for recess (i.e. coat, hat, 
boots). We can never predict our Minnesota 
weather, so it’s best to be prepared! 
*You should have received a letter in the 
mail for conference times this week. 
*The BOOK FAIR is open this week until 
Wednesday @ 6pm. 
 
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Malaki, Owen, Kianna 
(Tuesday, March 22nd) 

 


